
From basketball clinics, to science experiments, to daily child care, to
tutoring... the Club has been busy this past month!

April is National Volunteer Appreciation Month. We want to send out a special
thanks to the many volunteers who support our mission throughout the year!

MEMBERS MAKE A DIFFERENCE
​IN CLUB SAFETY

Our Club's Safety Squad is hard
at work identifying potential
safety hazards and how to
address them. Safety Squad's
purpose is to teach Club
members the importance of
safety and how they play a role in
making the Club a safer place.

Safety is our #1 priority!

TEACHING GOOD
​DENTAL HYGIENE

YOUTH OF THE YEAR
​FINAL INTERVIEWS

With final interviews complete, we
await the announcement of our
2024 Youth of the Year.

Join us May 8th for our Youth of
the Year & Hall of Fame
Celebration!

More
Info

DONATIONS FOR THE

https://www.bgcn.com/yoy
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Tc9L7Ck6edU


Dental Hygienist Karen, from
Levesque Dentistry, visited our
Early Learning Center to promote
the importance of oral hygiene.

We love welcoming "community
helpers" into our ELC to share
how they support our community
with our youngest members.

DISCUSSING THE STATUS
​OF GIRLS IN OUR STATE

Our Senior Director of
Advancement, Meghan Fitzgerald,
recently participated in the New
Hampshire Women's
Foundation's nonprofit
roundtable, "The Status of Girls in
New Hampshire."

The discussion focused on data
points and trends showing girl’s
health, safety, education, and
economic security, and their
implications on the state and
local communities.

A big thank you to NHWF for
providing grant funding for tuition
assistance for our Early Learning
Center!

​​GREATER GOOD

Parishioners at St. Mark the 
Evangelist Church generously 
donated household items for our 
neighbors moving into the newly 
opened "Monahan Manor 
Apartments".
We're grateful to have a part in 
connecting families with 
resources needed to thrive!

ABSOLUTELY
INCREDIBLE KID DAY

On National Absolutely Incredible
Kid Day, we asked staff what
makes our kids so incredible!

Hear what they said:

https://www.facebook.com/nhwomensfoundation?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZUv_rkZ-Q8PVE-b8WXZeC1px2-Sh-ldtFygYSEqiWUQa21jB_HX87z79p2xc7DZXsQWINFN_3Z60loqDnuG_wHNlow0vCWC2kDKXXIH0Ak5vlKXtl5mPmRYbujaUmX5eQ0uyxmhX5vvWi2irIc4djPED9X9pKpLd1aPdKGJv-mGBuebcoGGgYBLAl0gbzYbeyo&__tn__=-%5DK-R


VOLUNTEER SPOTLIGHT

GINA ROWE

Volunteer Since: February 2024

Inspiration for Volunteering:
"My kids have gone here since Kid's Club
[elementary school]. We have always been
treated as family. I felt invited and comfortable
with familiar faces."

What She's Learned from Volunteering:
"What a positive impact the Club has in the
community, with the mission and vision of all-
inclusiveness."

Her Single Best Experience as a Volunteer:
"Walking into the class of 2 and 3-year-olds and
having them run and hug me, excited for me to
come."

Advice to Potential Volunteers:
"Be open-minded because the kids are amazing
and look up to you. I thought I was going in one
direction and wound up in another, which I loved!"

Interested in becoming
a ​volunteer at the Club?

More
Info

Are you a current or
​former volunteer?

Share Your
Story

COOL CREATIONS AT THE CLUB

Members continue to participate in
fun new STEM experiences.

This month they created homemade

PI(E) DAY A TASTY SUCCESS

The Stahl Teen Center held its
annual Pi Day Pie Bake-Off on 3/14.

Congrats to Kristi Durette for her

https://www.bgcn.com/volunteer
https://www.bgcn.com/my-club-story


lip balm and lollipops! winning Oreo Ice Cream Pie!

AQUAMARINES
"DOING OUR THING"

Aquamarines Artistic
Swimming is proud to
present "Doing Our
Thing" at the 54th
Annual Watershow
on April 14th!

More
Info

SUMMER CAMP VIBES
AT 1ST OPEN HOUSE

Soon-to-be and
potential campers
enjoyed a bounce
house and other fun
games, while parents
received information on
financial assistance and
enjoyed building tours!

Our second Open
House is April 16th!

Camp
Info

REGISTRATION OPEN
FOR PRIDE ELITE

WRESTLING

Registration for our
Pride Elite Wrestling
Spring/Summer
program is open now!

Learn
More

Through volunteering, mentorship, or a monetary donation,
you can make a lasting impact in the lives of our Club members.

Thanks for all of your support,

https://www.bgcn.com/athletics/aquamarines
https://www.bgcn.com/summer-camp
https://www.bgcn.com/wrestling


The Boys & Girls Club of Greater Nashua Team

Click here to learn more about
volunteer opportunities!

Click here to donate and invest
in the next generation!

Boys & Girls Club of Greater Nashua | One Positive Place, Nashua, NH 03060

https://www.bgcn.com/volunteer/
https://www.bgcn.com/donate/
https://www.bgcn.com
https://www.facebook.com/BoysGirlsClubofGreaterNashua
https://www.instagram.com/bgcofnashua/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/bgcn/
https://twitter.com/BGCGN
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC_7w95y0ZzQFxxQO4ptn47Q
http://www.constantcontact.com/legal/about-constant-contact
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&pn=amidamelio&nav=5261d711-0fb4-42d1-a44b-b4adf3b31630
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